

WAEC
1 2 MAY 2015
The Greens (WA)
PO BOX 3022

12 May 2015

East Perth WA 6892

Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners Electoral Boundaries WA Level 2, 111 St Georges Terrace PERTH WA 6000

Re: Comments upon Suggestions to the 2015 Western Australian Electoral Redistribution

Dear Commissioners

The Greens (WA) are pleased to note the quality and diversity of suggestions made. As anticipated by the Commissioners in their preliminary observations, the suggestions can be categorised as representing an approach of either minimal change, incremental change, or fundamental change.

In our view Western Australia's significant population growth, being distributed unevenly across the state and across existing districts, makes a minimal change approach extremely difficult.

We wish the Commissioners well in their deliberations, and look forward to the publication of the proposed boundaries.

If you should require any further information, please feel free to contact me. I can be reached on +61 433 317 142, or via email to convenors@wa.greens.org.au.

Yours sincerely

Grahame Bowland

Co-Convenor, The Greens (WA)

e el.